Zonta Club of Gladstone participated in the Q150 Fair at the Calliope Historical Village on 19 July. Not only did the Club raise substantial funds from the sale of lamingtons, it was also a great day of fun and fellowship for those who attended. 
Funds were also raised from our Lamington Drive on 22 July. No doubt Club members’ freezers now contain the odd lamington or two.
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